
Good Evening, 
 
This is Mrs. McIntosh and it Wednesday, October 21, 2020 
 
This message to inform parents that have students that travel on Bus 61, 
Darlene Watson’s bus, of a bus schedule change.  Beginning next Monday,  
October 26, 2020, Bus 61 will be doing a double bus run.  Due to this,  
students that will be traveling on the second run will be arriving home  
20 minutes later.  We will be contacting parents, by email or phone, if your 
child will be traveling on the second run. 
 
Anglophone West School District has sent out a revised school calendar. 
On Friday, October 30, 2020 there will be no school for students due to a  
Professional Learning Day for Staff. 
 
Kindergarten Registration will take place at CCS again this week for children who  

will turn five by December 31, 2021 and who start school in September 2021.  Due  

to COVID 19 restrictions, parents are encouraged to register their child for kindergarten 

online. Go to http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W.Pages/default.aspx .  Go under 

parents and click on Kindergarten. Once you have completed the online registration 

form,  we will contact you for a follow-up scheduled appointment to complete your 

child’s registration.  If you are unable to register your child for kindergarten online, 

please reach out to our school at 276-4000 to schedule an appointment to register  

your child.   

 

When possible only 1 person to register your child at the school.  Wearing 

a mask is mandatory.  Please follow all school safety requirements.  Please 

bring photocopies or scanned copies of your child’s birth certificate, medicare and 

immunization documents (if possible); if not, we will copy for you. 

 

Please note that all immunizations must be in order prior to starting school  

in September 2021. 

 

If you know of a child that will be starting Kindergarten in September of 2021 

that do not have siblings in this school, please pass this information on. 

 

Be sure to register your child between October 13-23, and you will receive 

information and invitations for activities to support your child’s learning. 

We look forward to welcoming your child to kindergarten! 

 

Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W.Pages/default.aspx


Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 
http://web.1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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